
 
 
 
 
Wednesday, November 6, 2024 

 
We acknowledge the original inhabitants of this area, the sduhubš* people, and their 
successors, the Tulalip Tribes. Since time immemorial, they have hunted, fished, gathered 
on, and taken care of these lands and waters. We respect their sovereignty, their right to self-
determination, and honor their sacred spiritual connection with the land and water. In 
Everett Public Schools, we strive to create equitable outcomes and build a culture of 
inclusive belonging for all students, teachers, staff, and community. 

 
 

• EHS Drama and Thespian Society presents their Fall Dramafest One Act Festival. Four 
short plays directed, designed, and performed by students! Four performances! Friday 
November 15 @ 7pm; Saturday November 16 @ 2pm & 7pm, and Sunday November 17 @ 
2pm. Tickets are $8 w/ASB and $10 general admission. All sales go to support our spring 
musical of Disney's Newsies! Purchase your tickets online through GoFan or with 
cash/check in the Treasurer's office. See you there! 

• All planning to compete in the 2025 Drama/Thespian Society Regional Thespy 
Competition need to submit your Thespy Selections through the google form emailed out 
by Advisor Ms. Coiley. Please check your email! The new deadline to submit your 
competition category is Friday, November 15th. Check your email or email Ms. Coiley for 
more information. 

• Chinese Club is meeting this Thursday in C302 right after school, we will be teaching new 
members how to play some tradition Chinese games! Everyone is welcome so please come 
if you are interested! Hope to see you there! 

• Attention Sophomores and Juniors…If you are a hands-on learner and are interested in 
doing high school a little different next year pay attention. The Sno-Isle Skills Center and 
RAP program applications open this Thursday at 4pm on their websites. From 
cosmetology to construction, both programs offer opportunities to learn various hands-on 
skills during the school day.  If you have questions, talk with your counselor. 

• There will be no super snack on Friday due to early release.   

• Seagulls, the DECA Area competition is in January! Come to a chapter meeting today in 
B315 in the cafeteria to learn more about the events and prepare – there will be snacks! 

• Join us Tonight at 7pm in the auditorium to hear the jazz band, percussion ensemble, 
orchestra, concert band, and wind ensemble. Admission is free! 

• Today the library is closed today for our instructional review.  We will be open tomorrow! 

• : Freshmen!  Upload your MATH assignments today, in Room C204, after school at our 
November Eat and Complete 

• The girls’ basketball meeting scheduled for Monday; November 11th has been CANCELED! 
Sorry for the confusion. We look forward to seeing all you Monday, November 18th from 
5:30-7:45pm for our first day of tryouts. Please meet in the main gym. Make sure you have 
completed all form in FinalForms. Hope to see you! 

 
 
Today in sports 

• Girls swim District swim at Snohomish Aquatic Center at 4:30 
 

Pledge of Allegiance 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 
 
 
 

 
MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 


